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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I am a woman who loves to hike.  I recently was diagnosed with an autoimmune disease which makes hiking one

of the few outdoor activities I enjoy.  I am in support of the Hoodoo Roadless area because I want to hike in

pristine areas.  Also, I lived in northern CA and OR and have seen personally want opening roads and

mechanized vehicles does to disrupt wild places.  I do not want to witness destruction of wild habitats to roads

yet again. 

 

 

 

none 

 

 

 

I would like to see the entire area designated wilderness. 

 

 

 

As I said before I have lived in rural CA and OR where the solitude of the areas was disrupted by motorized

vehicles and chainsaws. I don't want to witness this type of disruption again. 

 

 

 

Keep the rivers wild 

 

 

 

no specific ares to recommend 

 

 

 

Thanks for all of the hard work you do.  I greatly appreciate it and realize you have to juggle the needs of many

citizens with preserving wild places.  At this time in history with climate change it is important to reduce motorized

vehicles in the wild.  Thank you for your consideration.


